August ; 4
N. S. Fuel

4858/37/13583

Sir,
R.F. A. BOARDALE.

I have to acknowledge receipt of your letter
dated 27th July, 1937, F., enclosing a copy of the
Load Line Survey Report on R.F. A. BOARDALE, and to
inform you that the repoft has been forwarded to the
ship for retention on board.

I am, Sir,

Your obedient Servant,

DIRECTOR OF STORES.

Secretary,
Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street,
E. Co 50



